
  
   

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

As the end of term approaches we are writing to you with a reminder about exam results arrangements. 

 

A Level results will be issued from the Sixth Form Centre on Thursday 18 August at 10.00am. 

 

AS Level results will be issued from the Sixth Form Centre on Thursday 18 August at 12.00pm. 

 

GCSE/IGCSE results will be issued from the Sixth Form Centre on Thursday 25 August at 10.00am. 

 

Finally, please note that unfortunately there will be no parking on site during the holiday due to building 

work. 

 

Any queries about exam results arrangements should be addressed to Mrs Glasson, Examinations Officer 

(jg@bws.wilts.sch.uk). 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

M Jenner  

Head of Middle School 

 

R V Burnside 

Head of Sixth Form 
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